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01/09/2024  13:30:082024/3306/P COMMNT Cllr Linda Chung I object to this retrospective application which should be refused and enforcement action taken. From 

complaints of the neighbours and local community, I understand the Watch House has kitchen extractor fans 

that  generate considerable hot air and smells, which emissions emanate through the louvres causing 

considerable nuisance. This not acceptable and it is suggested that the applicant and responsible architects 

“opt for some other means of cooling their kitchen and lowering CO2 emission”.
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